Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Crosby, Faith <fcrosby@slo.state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 2:36 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Cc: Crosby, Faith; McMillan, Michael A.; Ames, Eric, EMNRD; Biernoff, Ari

Subject: [EXTERNAL] New Mexico State Land Office Objection to Application by Spur Energy Partners, LP

(Loco Hills SWD 35 #2, APl 30-015-37268)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Good afternoon,

The New Mexico State Land Office (SLO) protests the SWD application of Spur Energy Partners, LLC for the
proposed re-instatement of salt water disposal well, Loco Hills SWD 35 #2, API 30-015-37268, located 840’ FSL &
2310’ FWL, Sec. 35-17S-30E.

SLO protests the intended location of this SWD due to its proximity to state trust lands. This well is within 3/16
mile, or 840’ of state trust land (2-18S-30E). The State Land Office may determine that there are additional grounds
for objection. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Best regards,

Faith Crosby

Water Bureau Manager

Oil, Gas, and Minerals Division
Office 505.827.5849

Fax 505-827-4739

New Mexico State Land Office
310 Old Santa Fe Trail

Santa Fe, NM 87501

-Or-

P.O.Box 1148

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148
fcrosby@slo.state.nm.us

**Due to the Coronavirus, State Land Office facilities are closed to the public until further notice. Business operations
remain open and our staff can be reached at (505) 827-5760 or https://www.nmstatelands.org/about/staff-

directory/
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